Greetings...

After a summer in which the Jacaranda Circle met informally once a month for lunch,
yesterday the we met officially for the first time this 24/25 season. President Mary Claire
and VP Iris hosted the gathering and provided a nutritious lunch and dessert. In
attendance were 6 members (out of 13) and two guests. One guest, Evelyn Smith,
reported she’d recently paid her dues to join GCS and would join the Jacaranda circle
once inducted into the club.

We reviewed both the GCS and the Jacaranda yearbooks, underlining important dates
and assignments.

Afterwards, we spent an enjoyable time catching up with each other. The absent
members are either traveling or still ‘up north’.

Looking forward to a productive and fun season.

Respectfully submitted
Mary Claire Anderson, Jacaranda Circle president



